STUDENTS' CORNER

Layla Ankouni had this quote about being ready:

"The best preparation for tomorrow is to do your best today."





Late Start: Wednesday, Oct. 16, 2019

Get yourselves some more zzzzzzzs on Wednesday, Oct. 16, 2019 as it is a late start day. School starts 1 hour later in the morning. Enjoy.

Stout Academic Games: Friday, Nov. 1st, 2019

Yes, that's right, everyone! It's time to join Stout's Academic Games team. Please see Mrs. Sleiman in G-2 for a permission slip. Practice will begin Friday, November 1st. We will begin competing against the other Dearborn Public Schools (middle schools) starting November 15th and we'll continue until January 16th.





Boys' basketball Tryouts: Oct. 28-29, 2019

Boys Basketball Tryouts will be here soon. You will need a physical to tryout. You will not be allowed to tryout without one. Please give your physical to Coach Haddad or Coach Hool. If you already turned one in for football, you do not need another one. JV tryouts (6th and 7th graders) will be on Monday, October 28th from 3:00-4:50 pm. Varsity tryouts (8th graders) will be on Tuesday, October

29th from 3:00-4:50 pm. There will be an activity bus to take you home after the tryout. Thanks - Mr. Haddad

Digital Divas Conference: Friday, Nov. 01, 2019

On Friday, November 1st, 2019, and due to numbers' limitation, only 30 of Stout's 7th/8th girls will be attending the Digital Divas Conference at Eastern Michigan. This should be a great experience for our girls when planning for their future.





No afternoon ZAP on Friday, Oct. 18

There will be no afternoon ZAP on Friday, Oct. 18, 2019

Dentists R US free preventive dental services: Friday, Dec. 6

For the 4th year in a row, **Dentists R US** is coming back to **Stout Middle School** to perform the following free preventive dental services:

- Comprehensive dental exams
- Dental cleaning
- Fluoride treatments
- X-Rays (if needed)
- Sealants (when necessary)



In addition, every participant will get a free toothbrush and an oral report will be sent home to the parents or quardians.

Permission slips will be distributed to students to be filled out and returned to teacher, Mr. Sabra, or main office before Friday, December 06, 2019.

A draw for an Android Tablet will be offered if we get 35 or more students to participate. Also, a staff luncheon will be provided for teachers if 75 or more students participate.